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Deval Patrick: “Too much baggage…” say activists
Boston, MA—Current Coca-Cola employee, Deval Patrick, has “too much baggage” to represent the Commonwealth, says Kim Foltz, Campaign Director of Massachusetts Global Action (MGA). “With his recent $2.1 million cash infusion from Coca-Cola and confidentiality agreement, we’re worried that he cannot have anything but serious conflicts of interests when it comes to water issues, labor rights, and the health of our kids.” 

A growing network of organizations, including MGA, the India Resource Center, and Corporate Campaign, has grave concerns about Coca-Cola’s practices. Activists are challenging Coke’s depletion and contamination of water resources in India, while trade unionists are exposing the corporation’s complicity in paramilitary intimidation and suppression of labor unions in Colombia. “Meanwhile,” Foltz adds, “Deval Patrick is being paid to be silent about Coca-Cola!”
Amit Srivastava, director, India Resource Center, notes that Patrick has “never spoken out against Coca-Cola’s practices in India. These include selling soft drinks with high pesticide levels and depleting of water resources in at least four communities.”
In addition, Foltz points out that, “Coca-Cola’s systematic targeting of children and young people in the United States has profoundly negative health impacts.” A candidate “needs to tell me that my child’s health is front and center of their campaign. No Coke hack can tell me that,” complains Suren Moodliar, parent and local labor rights activist.
Foltz notes that her organization “will be monitoring the upcoming campaign for evidence of corporate influence.”
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